Dear DCCPS staff,
We want to hear from you! The NCI IT Engagement team would appreciate your participation in a brief survey on <Survey Name> to gather feedback on your experience with IT-related trainings, products, and services. Your views are extremely valuable to us. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To complete the survey, please click on the link below or <survey link>. Please complete the survey no later than <Date>. Each survey will take about 4 minutes to complete. Your name will be recorded with your response but will not be shared outside the IT Engagement team. 

If you have questions about the survey, the process, or what this means for you please reach out to Shannon Silkensen or Denine Gilliam.

Survey: <Microsoft Forms Survey Link> 
 

Thank you for your feedback!


-IT Engagement Team


